

Bandlaguda Newsletter Class I June 2018

"All kids need is a little help, a little hope and somebody who believes in them".

-Earvin Magic Johnson

Children were welcomed in the new academic year with a fun filled welcome theme.









Children were also taught Classroom Rules and Manners (Magic Words).





For better understanding and remembering of the rules and manners suitable storytelling and plays were done with full participation of the class.









Such activities help children in fast learning.

